
Minister Mrkic offers congratulations to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Tajikistan on the occasion of his assumption of the office
Friday, 13 December 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic extended his sincere
congratulations and best wishes to Mr. Aslov Sirodjidin Muhridinovich, the newly-appointed
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Tajikistan, on the occasion of his assumption of
these responsible duties.
  
In his congratulatory message, Minister Mrkic particularly stressed that the relations between
the two countries had been traditionally friendly and that we were firmly committed to the
improvement of all-round cooperation in the areas of mutual interest.
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